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No : KSEI-15250/JKU/0615                                                                                 Jakarta, June 17
th
, 2015  

 
To. 
Directors of Account Holders 
Indonesian Central Securities Depository (KSEI) 
 
 
Re : The Postponement of the Cash Dividend Disbursement of PT Sentul City Tbk (BKSL) 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
  
Referring to KSEI’s announcement No. KSEI-12748/JKU/0515, dated May 25th, 2015, regarding The 
Cash Dividend Disbursement of PT Sentul City Tbk (BKSL) shares, and based on the information we 
received from PT Sentul City Tbk through letter No. 043/SC-CS/VI/2015 dated June 16th, 2015 regarding 
The Reschedule of the Dividend Disbursement for the year 2013, we hereby inform you that the Cash 
Dividend Disbursement is postponed until further notice from the Company, as announced on May 25th, 
2015. 
 
Thank you for your kind attention and cooperation.  
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
Indonesian Central Securities Depository 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gusrinaldi Akhyar     Fitriyah 
Head of Custodian Services Division   Head of Securities Management Unit 
       Custodian Services Division 
 
 
C.c.: 
1. Directors of Indonesia Stock Exchange 
2. Directors of Indonesian Clearing and Guarantee Corporation 
3. Directors of PT Sentul City Tbk 
4. Directors of PT Sirca Datapro Perdana 

 


